
August 18, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

It is my pleasure to provide this letter of reference for Mr. David Williamson, who has served as 

the HOA Board President at Windsor Island Resort for the past 16 months. His leadership has 

been exemplary, and the positive impact he has made on our community is both visible and 

deeply appreciated. 

Since he assumed the role, David has overseen remarkable growth and improvements throughout 

the resort. One of the most noticeable enhancements I have witnessed has been the installation of 

clearly posted parking signs, which help ensure guests are aware of community rules and 

contribute to the smooth operation of the resort. Under his guidance, clubhouse upgrades initially 

discussed and refined during HOA meetings have been thoughtfully implemented. These include 

the addition of handicapped accessible equipment, updated parking accommodations for large 

family vehicles, expanded amenities, engaging guest activities, and food stands that elevate the 

overall experience for both residents and visitors. 

David stands ready during all the board meetings with professionalism and precision. Agendas 

are distributed to homeowners in advance, and each item is reviewed thoroughly to ensure 

homeowners are well-informed. When concerns arise, David responds with care either providing 

immediate solutions or following up with timely resolutions. His commitment to financial 

transparency is evident in his prompt handling of discrepancies and his consistent advocacy for 

homeowners in communications with resort staff. 

His dedication to keeping the homeowners in our community informed is unwavering. Through 

regular, detailed email updates, David ensures that homeowners remain engaged and aware of all 

matters affecting Windsor Island Resort. His clarity, responsiveness, and commitment to 

transparency have fostered a powerful sense of trust and unity within our neighborhood. 

Mr. Williamson’s devotion to the resort and its homeowners is unmistakable. He is a tremendous 

asset to Windsor Island Resort, and I am extremely proud to be part of a community led by an 

HOA team that genuinely prioritizes our best interests. 

Please feel free to contact me should you require any additional information. 

Sincerely,                                                                                                                                            

Steven & Sebrena Briggs                                                                                                  

Steven & Sebrena Briggs (You Matter Enchanted Villa)                                                                    

Windsor Island Resort                                                                                                                           

4265 Lana Avenue  

 


